
REPRESENTATIVE PAUL MASON MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

2023 Application 

 

The Representative Paul Mason Memorial Scholarship is available to KEA education support professional (ESP) members 
including ESP Active members, ESP Retired members, and the children or grandchildren of Active or Retired ESP 
members. The KESPA Board approved a $500 scholarship to be awarded at the KESPA Pre-Delegate Caucus on Saturday, 
March 4, 2023.  The caucus will be held at KEA, 401 Capital Avenue, Frankfort, KY.  The successful applicant will be 
invited to attend. 
 
This application must be completed in its entirety and returned with all the following: 

• A paragraph detailing how the scholarship will be used (required) 

• One letter of recommendation (from someone other than a family member) (required) 

• An official copy of the applicant’s current transcript or other proof of enrollment (required) 

• Photo may be included, but is not required 
 
Applications may be submitted in hard copy or may be emailed.  Hard copy applications must be postmarked no later 
than Tuesday, January 31, 2023.  
 
Hard copy completed applications and all required supporting documentation may be mailed to: 
 
Kentucky Education Association  
401 Capital Avenue 
Frankfort, KY 40601 
ATTN: KESPA/Paul Mason Scholarship 
 
Or, the completed application and all supporting documentation may be emailed to sherry.castle@kea.org Emailed 
applications must be received by 5:00 PM Eastern, Tuesday, January 31, 2023.  

 
Applicant’s name (please print)     

Mailing address:              

               

             

Phone                

SSN (last four digits)      

Is the applicant a KESPA member? (circle one) YES NO 

If the applicant is not a KESPA member, complete the information below for the qualifying parent/guardian or 
grandparent of applicant: 
 
KESPA member’s name:             

KESPA member’s Local              

KESPA member’s Job Title             

KESPA member’s relationship to applicant (circle one) PARENT/GUARDIAN  GRANDPARENT   

mailto:sherry.castle@kea.org

